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Consultant undertaking field work in the 
Recreation Bay 

 
(Kahnawake – 28, Onerahtókha/April 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office (KEPO) would like to inform the community that technicians with Hydrosoft SA will 
carry out field work for the 2015 Recreation Bay Modeling Project from Tuesday, April 
28th until Sunday, May 31st.  
 
The technicians will be in the field with a community representative, to measure flows, 
complete a survey of the bottom of the bay, and collect sediment samples. Information 
gathered during the fieldwork will determine the optimal solution to sedimentation issues 
in the bay.  
 
This work is part of a larger effort by KEPO to characterize the Bay. 
 
Follow up assessments will take place in the coming weeks. Dates will be provided when 
available.   
 
Please contact the Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office at 450-635-0600 with any 
questions.   
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until 4pm on Friday, May 29th. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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